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Docket No. 50-331 

Iowa Electric Light and Power 
Company 

ATTN: Mr. Duane Arnold 
President 

IE Towers 
P. 0. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406 

Gentlemen:

This is in response to your letter dated October 12, 1979, 
us your intentions regarding IE Sulletin 79-14.

describing to

Our continuing evaluation of your inspection of accessible systems, 
both at your facilities and the office of your consultant, demonstrate 
to us reasonable assurance of the operability of these systems. Based 
on these reviews, relief is granted on the inspection requirement for 
inaccessible systems antil your first quarter 1980 refueling shutdown.  

This granting of scheduling relief was discussed in a telephone con
versation between you and Messrs. Danielson and Spessard of this office 
on November 2, 1979.  

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

James C. Keppler 
Director

cc: Mr. E. L. Radmmo, Chief 
Engineer 
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